
UPCOMING EVENTS

Thursday, October 10th –
Mix and Mingle
Creekside Bar and Grill

5:00pm – 7:30pm

Come learn how Old Smokey Distillery makes and
distributes all of their fine beverages; Taste and

enjoy food and mixed drinks demonstrated by the
Old Smokey representatives.

$35.00 – Members and Non-Members Welcome

Thursday, October 17th –
Shark Think Tank
Copperfield Inn at Lakeside

11:30am – 1:00pm

*Business Owner Members only

Thursday, October 24 –
Chamber Luncheon

Western Montgomery Career and 
Technology Center

11:30am – 1:00pm

*Speaker Topic:  School Update

Speakers include representatives from the Spring-
Ford School District, Western Montgomery Career
and Technology Center and the Pope John Paul II

High School

$25 Members - $35.00 Non-Members

RSVP for all events online at 
www.springfordchamber.com
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SPRING-FORD CHAMBER OF COMMERCE
Building a Better Community Through Business

• 313 Ridge Pike, 2nd Floor, Limerick, PA 19468  •  610.489.7200

The Spring-Ford Chamber of Commerce is a community-focused
business advocate.  We strive to help our member businesses grow while
improving the community in which we all live and work. 

The Chamber consists of local businesses whose main objective is to
run a successful business.  We are a great resource for members, not only
because we offer the opportunity to network and brainstorm with fellow

members, but also to have exposure to the local community, your customer, through our continued involvement in community events and charitable
endeavors. Visit www.springfordchamber.com for Chamber Events, Press Releases, Online Newsletters and more!

REGIONAL CHAMBER ROUNDUP 
Please see pages 31-37 for the TriCounty Area Chamber of Commerce news and information section.

Limerick Community Day
Thank you to everyone who attended and volunteered to 
help make the Limerick Community Day a grand success.

Chamber Notes
• The Holilday are upon us so mark your calendars for December 5th

for the Chamber Happy Hour and December 18th for our
Chamber High Tea.

• Members please remember to submit any of your upcoming fall
events to be included on the Chamber newsletter email.

• The Spring-Ford Chamber will be joining with the Spring-Ford
Area School District on a new endeavor. The “In Spring-Ford”
magazine.  The Chamber will be looking for members who would
be interested in writing articles and business focused information.
If you are interested please contact the chamber office.

• The Chamber offers advertising opportunities on our website,
event postcard and our email blasts. If you are interested in any
advertising opportunities, please contact the chamber office.

• If you are interested in hosting a mixer or workshop in 2019 please
contact the chamber at 610-489-7200 or email at info@spring-
fordchamber.com
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